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On 17 September 2018, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from Counsel for the Rarangi District Residents Association (the Association) 
seeking to be heard Waste and Discharges to Land matters during the hearing of the Resource 
Quality – Water topic. 
 
The Association sought leave to speak to its submission points pertaining to soil sensitive matters 
(which formed part of the Waste and Discharges to Land topic) at the same time as addressing its 
submission points on Water Quality. The Association requested the bundling of the submission points 
due to the subject matter being heavily interrelated.  
 
The Panel agreed that no issue would arise from these submission points being presented at the one 
appearance. The Panel granted the request for the Association to be heard on Topic 14: Waste and 
Discharges to Land and Topic 13: Resource Quality – Water during one timeslot within the Block 9 
hearing.  
 
Dated 25 September 2018 
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 


